
Monday,  June 30 
 Weekday 

 Mass 7:30am Frank & Sally Carroll 

 (Children, Grandchildren) 
Tuesday, July 1 

 Weekday 
 Mass 7:30am Joe Lutchka (Mary) 

Wednesday, July 2 
 Weekday 

 Mass 7:30am Ron Ryback (Kay & Family) 

Thursday, July 3 
 St. Thomas, Apostle 

 NO MASS 
Friday, JuLY 4 

 Weekday 

 NO MASS 
Saturday, July 5 

 FOUTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 Mass 4:00pm Edward Sacotnik (William Sakotnik) 

 Mass 5:30pm St. Isaac 
Sunday, July 6 

 FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 Mass 8:00am Elizabeth Maire (Mary Barteck) 
 Mass 10:30am St. Mary’s Parishioners 

ST. MARY’S SACRIFICIAL GIVING 
 

Sunday Collection:  
 

June 22, 2014  $3590.82  Thank You 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Evening Rosary: Sunday-Friday 5:00pm and be-

fore 4:00pm Saturday Mass.   

Mass Servers: 
Saturday 7/5 4:00pm 

E/A Lyon 

Sunday  7/6 8:00am 

L/E Toole 

Sunday 7/6 10:30am 

   Barfell, Rolinitis 

Eucharistic Ministers for 7/5 & 7/6 

Saturday………….4:00pm…….Chernausky 

Sunday...………….8:00am…….Darr 

Sunday……………10:30am……..Tranchant 

Lectors for the month of July 
Saturday……….…...4:00pm…….…Tamalunis 

Sunday……..…..8:00am…..…volunteer needed 

Sunday……………...10:30am…….Petersak 

If any of the following people have improved and 
can be taken off, please call the  Office at 267-3334. 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK:  Bree Aldridge,  

Carol Anderson, Sharon Andrews, Kate Armon, Henrietta 

Attutis,  Abigail Bartel, Nona Brackney, Florence Britch,  
Cheryl Burke,  Pat Carter, Tory Ceader, Colleen Cessna, 

Karen Chasteen,  Pauline Cheever, Betty Chesrown,  
Delbert Cornwell, Marie Cornwell, Tom Cruppenink, Kristi 

Cunningham, Jackson Cunningham, Christine Delhaye,   
Kristina Deprat, Pam Faber, Jenny Butikas Ferrill,  Margaret 

Garrison, Regina Hampton,  Edgar Herera, Penny 

Holycross, Rachel Horning, Cindy Huckleby, Greg Huchel, 
Harvey Hudson,  Theresa Humera, Karl Jordan,  Ann 

Karcavich, Christine Karushis, Allison Kijewski, Donna 
Langdon, Mollie Latoz, James Lawson,  Mindy Lutchka, 

Dylan Lyons, Theresa Mackowiak, Matthew Massman, Cindy 

Mayoras, Bernie McFetridge, Alex McMahon, Jaren Miller, 
Loretta Miller, Margaret Miller,  Larry Morales,  Matt 

Murtha, Presley Ragen Mosier,  Darla Payne, Fred Pessky, 
Jamie Lee Phillips, Randall Plankenhorn, Richard Polancyak, 

Timothy Polancyak, Ray Rach, Judy Rader,  Karen Rudd, 
William Sakotnik, Carl Sayon,  Barb Shanks,  Peggi 

Dickenson-Shaw, M.A. Shaw, Fr. Scanlon, Christy Sloger, 

Jeff Sloger, Ray Sloger, Patricia Sollars, Special Intentions, 
Michael Spiering,   Kirk Swanson, Edy A. Taylor,  Marianna 

Taylor,   Brenda J. Todd, Lucille Valantas, Max VanVickle, 
Lillian Vasti, Tina Vaughn, Frank J. Vettorel Jr., Dorothy 

Virostek, Mary Vogel, Bob/Barbara Walblay, Michael Wargo,  

Steven Weaver, Tom White, Donald Wolfe, Bonnie Wolfe, 
Rita Wynn, Colleen Youhas,  Gary Youhas,  Johnny Youhas, 

Tom Yuhas 



STS. PETER & PAUL, APOSTLES  June 29, 2014 

NURSE’S CORNER:  
 

Summer picnics and family outings usually contain food 

and snacks.  Food related choking send an average of 34 
children a day to the emergency room for treatment.  

Many of the foods that children eat regularly and enjoy, 

from fruits and vegetables to hot dogs and candy, have 
long been known to pose a hazard and sometimes be fatal.  

Studies show the risk is common.  Kids younger than 4 are 
most often endangered, and hard candy causes the most 

non-fatal choking episodes (16%) followed by other types 

of candy (13%), meat other than hot dogs (12%), bones 
(12%) and fruits and vegetables (10%).  Other high risk 

foods such as hot dogs, which can totally block the airway 
of a small child or seeds and nuts, which can be difficult to 

chew, are more likely to lead to hospitalization.  In 10% of 
the cases the children had to be hospitalized and taken to 

the operating room for a bronchoscopy to have the food 

removed.  Grapes are another very dangerous food if swal-
lowed whole.   
 

Choking on food is preventable.  Make safe and appropri-

ate food choices.   
• Cut food in very small pieces esp. for children 4 and 

younger. 

• Ensure kids are supervised and stay seated while eat-

ing and not to be up and running with food in their 

mouth. 
• Teach children to chew food thoroughly before swal-

lowing.  Manufacturers nee to put warning labels on 

high risk foods such as those on toys that are a chok-
ing hazard. 

The above precautions should be taken with adults who 

have difficulty swallowing, lack of teeth (unable to chew 
thoroughly) or poor fitting dentures or those who have had 

a stroke or other medical condition that may make them at  
Danger, such as Alzheimer’s.  Please practice caution. 

 

Blood Pressures next weekend. 

Mark the Date 
 

July 9th, 6pm will be the first meeting of the St. 

Mary’s/St. Isaac Jogues Common Parish Advi-

sory Council.  We will meet in the St. Mary’s Par-

ish Hall. The new Parish Constitution and By-Laws 

will be approved.  Committee Chairs from members 

of the council will be discussed and approved .  Any 

practicing parishioner of either parish may serve on 

a committee. 

ADA Update:  As of 6/23 we have received contributions and 
pledges in the amount of $33,561.00 (94%) toward our goal of 
$35,584 from 163 families (38%).  You have narrowed our short-
age to  $2,023.  This is doable.  We would like to wrap this up in 
the next couple of weeks.     

Women’s Summer Retreat: “Women of Virtue” 
 

Retreat Master:  The Servants of the Pierced Hearts of Jesus and 
Mary 
 
When:  July 18-20, 2014.  Retreat begins with registration at 
5:30pm on Friday and ends on Sunday after lunch. 
 
Where:  Nazareth Retreat House, Henry, IL 
 
Cost:  $130/person.  Includes 2 nights, 5 meals.  Cost includes 
Room, Linens, Meals, Conferences and full use of Retreat House 
Facilities.   
 
For more information, email registration@nazarethretreathouse or 
call 309-364-3804.  There are registration forms in the church 
vestibule. 

What a great day!! 
 

Our Corpus Christi Procession and Parish Picnic was well at-
tended.  Congratulations to Ruth Karuzis, our 50/50 raffle win-
ner of $467.50.  Winners of the Balent Estate items were Alyce 
Schifo, Alan Mitchell, Rick Baity and Sharon Wolfe.  The 
weather couldn't have been any better if we had special ordered 
it and the food was delicious.  Everyone seemed to have a good 
time.  Two members of the Totus Tuus team joined us along 
with Seminarian Clinton Coulter.  Thank you to the Knights of 
Columbus, those who carried the canopy, the Altar Servers, the 
young bell ringers, the dedicated cooks and the Altar & Rosary 
ladies for stepping up to help.  We appreciate each and every 
one of you.  Looking forward to next year.   

A BIG THANK YOU to Andi, Darla and Vicky for this past 
Wednesday (6/18) loft cleanup.  The risers as we knew them are 
no more.  When the organ is retrofitted, moved to its new location 
and the risers are installed we may need “spit & polish” volun-
teers to finish off our new redesigned loft. 

If you have not picked up your directory you may stop by the 
parish office during regular hours.   

Last year Fr. Sauppé wrote an article about the closing of St. 
Mary’s School and the current culture wars that are depopulating 
the Catholic Church.  Here is the link to the article.  Please pass 
this on to your friends.  Thank you. 
 

http:/ /bel larmineforum.org/2013/05/14/my-last-ten-

burialsfunerals-with-fr-strangelove/ 


